HIGH COURT OF MADHYA PRADESH
BENCH AT INDORE

:NOTICE:
Dated 14.05.2020

This is for the general information to all the concern that in light of acute COVID-
19 Pandemic, M.P. High Court on 15.04.2020 has issued Video conferencing and
e-filing guidelines for conducting the hearing of urgent matters through Video
Conferencing. Policy prescribes that advocates, who want urgent hearing of their
cases, shall send the soft copy (in scanned PDI format) of the related document of
the case through the official email ids which has been already notified on High
Courts website.

For Indore Bench, it has been observed that some advocates are sending the soft
copy (in scanned PDF format) of the related documents of the cases to Indore
Bench through the notified email in different parts and in an absurd manner though
all the documents belongs to one case. Hence with a view to avoid all these
inconvenience, all the advocates and litigants are hereby requested to send the
entire petition and relevant documents after scanning only in single legible soft
copy (in scanned PDF format) in accordance with the index i.e in chronological
order such as first application for urgent hearing then index and thereafier, other
documents including memo of petition on efiling.hcind@mp.gov.in or
https://mphc.gov.in.
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